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Barki Bistro: Wednesday 2nd July  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you will hopefully know, Year 6 have their much anticipated ‘Barki Bistro’ event on Wednesday 2nd July. This is an 
exciting Year 6 tradition whereby the children prepare food and drinks for their ‘guests’ to then serve this in an after-
school event. This year, Barki Bistro will be set up in a food court style, as this worked well previously. The children 
have split into small groups and chosen a country to theme their menu on. The menu consists of a main course, 
dessert and drink chosen and made by the children. They have worked hard preparing for this event and have filmed 
persuasive adverts for you, which are available for you to watch via seesaw. A Barki Bistro Product will be available 
for you to select via School Spider whereby you can choose one option for each course. We encourage you to choose 
the items that appeal the most to you and take into consideration the persuasive adverts you have watched, rather 
than purely your child’s group. Please be aware it will be first come, first served regarding each meal.  

On Wednesday 2nd July, children will remain at school after 3.30pm. They will be preparing for the event and taking 
part in other activities. We will feed the children a light meal of pizza to keep them going or they can bring a 
packed lunch in if they prefer. Each child has 2 invitations only for the event. Each guest can choose their meal 
choices from the School Spider products section, please make us aware if you’re vegetarian or vegan and we can 
amend the dish accordingly.  A School Spider consent from has also been released to enable the children to stay in 
school, please complete this section. 

The Evening 

The event will be open to guests from 5:30 until 7:00pm. We encourage you to stagger your arrival time between 
5:30pm and 6:00pm to avoid any major queues. The event will take place in the Sutton Hall. As you enter the hall 
you will be given a welcome pack. The welcome pack will include your essentials for the evening, e.g. disposable 
cutlery. It will also include a personalised menu, which will indicate the items that you have ordered, you should visit 
the stalls you have chosen from and hand this menu to the children. Inside the welcome pack, there will also be an 
envelope. We ask that you pay for the meal and drinks, however much you feel they are worth. Therefore, please 
remember to bring cash with you on the evening. The children have worked hard to stick to the budget given in 
order to make sufficient profit. We have decided that any profit the children make, they will be able to keep, this 
may be spent on a whole class treat or divided up onto gift cards. We appreciate your support with this. The children 
have been asked to wear summery, formal clothes, as would be appropriate for a summer party. They will change 
into this before the event and should arrive at school in the morning in their normal school uniform. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to let me know. We look forward to seeing you there!  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Womersley. 
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